Lincoln Elementary School

4310 New York Avenue
La Crescenta, CA 91214
(818) 249-1863

August 17, 2022

Dear TK/Kinder Family:

Beginning on the first day of school, August 17, 2022, we will be offering lunch for all TK/Kindergarten
students at 12:17/12:27 following dismissal. Students will receive an entrée, fruit, vegetable and milk.

If your child has food allergies or prefers a vegetarian option, please note that information below and notify the
cafeteria.

Students with a completed permission slip will be escorted by noon duty assistants from their classroom to the
cafeteria. Students will eat at the lunch benches and will be taken to the Altura gate for dismissal at 1:00 p.m.
Please pick up your child promptly. If you are interested in participating in the lunch program, please
complete the attached form and return it to your child’s teacher.

Please note, if your child is enrolled in our CDCC after school program, there is no need to complete this
application. All student in after school child care will receive lunch.

If you have any additional questions regarding the school lunch program, please contact Mrs. Jennifer Chin
Gonzales, Director, Nutrition Services at (818) 552-2677

Sincerely,

Barbara Fariss, M. A.
Principal

I would like my child to participate in the Kindergarten Lunch Program. I understand my child will be
dismissed and accompanied to the cafeteria to eat. I agree to pick up my child promptly at 1:00 pm daily.

My child has the following special food requirements/allergies:

Student Name

Parent Name and Signature




